
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                         

Wrens Newsletter – Week Beginning 19/06/2017 

This week we have been very excited about going out to see the Queen. The 

children donned Cheapside hats and with their flags waving, gave enthusiastic 

cheers to the royal party and all who accompanied them, (including the odd stray 

cyclist tagging on behind). The week concluded with a much anticipated visit to 

the tea tent for an iced cake and cup of juice, which the children had decorated 

in class.  

The children have enjoyed a mini-beast hunt this week around the school 

grounds and watching the caterpillars make chrysillides.  

In class we have been using the text ‘The Bad Tempered Ladybird’ We have 

been having a go at using the book to stimulate some poetry writing and the 

children have all written a ‘It bugs me when..’ poem. We have also talked about 

what makes us happy, sad and angry. The book talks a lot about time so we have 

been making clock faces and learning to tell the time on the hour. We have also 

used ladybirds to explore addition number sentences and added spots to 

ladybirds to find the answers. In phonics we have been revising  the ‘ear’ sound. 

We have talked about animals and what they like to eat and have introuduced 

the terms omnivores, carnivores and herbivores. 

 

NB: Next Tuesday  (27th June) is our Sport’s Day Carousel. Please make sure 

your child has their PE kit in school. On Friday it is the main Sport’s Day event 

to which you are all invited, we look forward to seeing you. 



 
 
 
 

 


